
 
 

 

 

WEBSITE and PG FILMS AUTHORISATION 
 

Dear Parents 

 

On occasion we plan to show some UK U- or PG-rated films, either in extract form or in their entirety. 

Because by definition PG requires ‘parental guidance’, we would like you to complete the form 

below stating whether or not you give permission for your son/daughter to watch the films. 

 

For pupils in the Senior School and 6th Form extracts are also used from higher rated films to 

reinforce themes and ideas explored during some lessons. These extracts are judiciously selected 

and do not contain any explicit material. 

 

All films are viewed and vetted by a member of staff and further reference is made to a range of 

film guides and periodicals including Common Sense Media, a comprehensive online guide 

including ratings from pupils, parents and educators and Leonard Maltin’s Family Film Guide, a 

reputable guide that reviews and provides extensive critiques on over 1,000 family-viewing films. 

In addition, please rest assured that the teacher showing the film will use his or her own discretion 

and will not expose the pupils to any emotionally disturbing or offensive images. 

 

Employed appropriately, we feel that film is an important educational tool and can be an inspiring 

supplement to pupils’ theory work. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr. S. Viner 

Principal 

 

Please tick as appropriate and sign below: 
 

□ I do give my permission for my son/daughter to view films chosen by his/her teacher as 

described above. 

□ I do not give my permission for my son/daughter to view any film rated over ‘U’. 
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Pupil Name 

Parent/Guardian Signature 
 

 

Parent Name Date 


